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Wednesday June 25, 2008

Meeting Minutes

President Darel Maxfield, Sr. Called upon Bud Porter to open our meeting with a toast to the flag.  Bud gave the toast to the flag, and then called upon all of us rise and join him in the Pledge Allegiance to the Flag.  Good job Bud, you get better each time.

 The meeting was opened at  by President Darel Maxfield, Sr. According to page 3 of the manual.  This was Darel's first time after being installed as our new president at Des Moines on June 7th.   Nice job Darel!.  

Our treasurery  remains solvent.  We have $3251.74 in the bank, of which $215.00 is ear marked for the Youth Leadership Program, and $85.00 will go to JROTC program for Awards.

Petition for Don Williams of Sequim Lodge was given its first reading.  The vote on Don will be at our July  23rd meeting.  Following a favorable vote, we will proceed to initiating him into Olympic Chapter.    

There was no Old Business, nor was there any New Business.   

Commander Bud Porter announced that we will be holding another Bivouac on August 9th.  This will be basically a courtesy Bivouac, as we will be doing the initiation for Joesph Warren Camp of Omaha Chapter #19.  We were going to initiate RWB Gary Kenney, our new Deputy Grand Master at PacBeach, but he had a conflicting date.  So, he suggested the date of August 9th, which was fine for us. Commander Bud so ordered.  All members of Marvin G. Shields Camp are requested to attend this Bivouac, as I am sure there will be members of the Grand Lodge attending.

Once again, our raffle, conducted by Bud and Sue Porter, was held.  A good time was had by all, with our treasury being increased by $70.00, which isn't too bad for a June meeting.  Most brother's don't think about our meeting in the summer,  We do not go dark for the summer like our Blue Lodges. We meet all twelve months of the year.

Talked with VW Mike Moug about Marvin Shields.  Mike was a member of Jefferson Lodge when Marvin Shield was made a mason.  He has agreed to give us the story of Marvin Shield, the Mason.

There being nothing else to come before this meeting, President Darel proceeded to close according to page 8 of the manual,

         Edwin C. Marion                  

                Secretary

